
 

Port City Men’s Bowling Club 

December Newsletter – 15th December  2017 

President: Paul Brady 

Senior Vice President: Trevor Scholz  

Vice President: Paul Webster 

Secretary: Chris Palmer 

Treasurer: Leigh Hardingham 

Committee:  Colin Halls, Tony Mallia, Les Scholz 

Selectors: Dave Lomas, Les Scholz, Keith Ashdown  and Bob 
Crombie ( Chairman).  

Catering: Terry Schollum 

Publicity: Colin Halls. 

Club Championship 2017 – Results 

Major Singles – Winner Callum Murray, Runner Up Bruce Anderson. 

Minor Singles – Winner Steve Matheson, Runner Up Paul Webster. 

Major Pairs – Winners Danny Barret/Greg Brims, Runners Up Callum 
Murray/Bryce Stewart. 

Minor Pairs – Winners Barry Smith/Ken Lipscombe, Runners Up Mark 
Husband/Col Marr. 

Major/Minor Pairs – Winners Phil Baker/Don Ramsay, Runners Up 
Mark Parry/Paul Webster. 



Mixed Pairs – Winners Phil Baker/Kylie Hardy, Runners Up Greg 
Brims/Barbra Standen. 

70 and over Pairs – Winners Ian Binder/Tommy Smith, Runners Up 
Barry Davies/John Iacono. 

Major Triples – Winners Ken Paulsen/Richard Trow/Phil Baker, 
Runners Up Danny Barrett/Greg Keft/Greg Brims. 

Fours – Winners Danny Barrett/Greg Brims/Ken Paulsen/Greg Keft, 
Runners Up Callum Murray/Bryce Stewart/Jack Lewis/John Hrabak 

Mixed Fours – Not Played. 

Club Championships 2018 and onwards- After lengthy debate by the 
committee regarding the format and entry requirements for club 
championships, a notice will be circulated to bowlers at the 
presentation day tomorrow (December 16th) 

Port City bowls calendar 2018 – Due to the late start of pennants in 
2018 (28th April) there will be substantial changes to the timing of 
various events. Phil Baker and Chris Palmer have spent many hours 
to complete our calendar to fit in with various district/zone/state 
events. 

The calendar for January and February is on the notice. If anyone 
requires the full year calendar, please see Phil. 

Pennants 2018 – Starting date is April 28th, but the format is yet to 
be decided by the zone. To assist the selectors, an “unavailability 
list” is on the board. Please put your name down for the days in 
which you are unavailable. 

Please note the last day of social bowls will be Friday 22nd 
December, and will recommence on Wednesday 3rd January. 

To all our regular and loyal bowlers, the committee extends its best 
wishes for a safe and Happy Christmas and New Year. 

Please take the time to visit our FaceBook page which is being 
regularly updated by Phil and others.  



If any members would like to contribute to your monthly newsletter, 
you can email me at colh1941@gmail.com  

Our thanks to our various sponsors this month- Port KIA, Port City 
Realty, Digital Signs and Printing and Garden Village. 

Healthy tip: Take your heart for a walk every day. 

 

Cheers 

Colin Halls 
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